MURANG’A UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY
OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS
P.0. Box 75-10200, Cell: 0743 540 295
Murang’a Email:deanofstudents@mutacke

NOTICE TO ALL STAFF & STUDENTS
25t October, 2024

SUBJECT: CENTRAL AND EASTERN REGIONAL DRAMA EVENT.

Murang'a Umiversity of Technology will be hosting Central and Eastern Region drama
activities on 26 ™ and 27 ™ October 2024. The event will take place on the campus where
avariety of genres and styles, from comedy to drama, all highlighting the unique voices and
perspectives of students from the region. This is a fantastic opportunity to see the talents
displayed by our students, enjoy memorable performances, and engage with the creative
community that will be on campus.

This is therefore to invite members of staff and students to be part of the event by
welcoming the visiting Universities from the region.

Thank you.
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